
 
 
January 17, 2018 
 
 
Re: Johns Manville’s AP Foil Faced Polyisocyanurate Continuous Insulation  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Johns Manville continually strives to improve our products and options for our customers. 
Johns Manville’s AP Foil-Faced polyisocyanurate sheathing boards have been engineered for 
a number of applications such as wall sheathing, insulation for cathedral ceilings, and CMU 
(concrete-masonry-wall unit) wall installations; and are manufactured to meet the 
specification requirements for ASTM C1289 (Standard Specification for Faced Rigid 
Cellular Polyisocyanurate Thermal Insulation Board), Type 1 products.  Johns Manville is 
writing this letter to respond to an inquiry related to the asbestos content of the AP Foil-Faced 
sheathing for which I can provide the following. Johns Manville’s AP Foil has not been and 
currently is not manufactured with asbestos. 
 
JM has always endeavored to give customers the information necessary to make the best 
choice for their situation.  Please feel free to contact your local Johns Manville Sales 
Representative for availability and additional information on these and all our Johns Manville 
insulation products or visit the Johns Manville website: http://www.jm.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Michaela Roy 
Johns Manville  
Technical Support Representative 
 

http://www.jm.com/

